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The proposed facility would operate with a low effective radiated power
from an existing tower site. As a result, the levels of non-ionizing radiation at
ground level would not exceed those permitted under the uncontrolled
environment condition of the IEEE C95.1-1999 safety standard. The proponent
will cooperate with all other users of the site by reducing power or ceasing
operation as necessary to protect workers from being exposed to levels of non-
ionizing radiation which would be considered hazardous under the appropriate
conditions of the applicable safety standards. It is therefore respectfully
submitted that the proposed facility should be exempt from environmental

processing.






